Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
Lake Apopka Dredging and Dewatering Project

The District issued Request for Qualifications (RFQ) No. 27971 to retain the services of a professional engineer, surveyor, dredger, and water treatment companies to design, survey, dredge and provide water treatment of dredged effluent from Lake Apopka. The District’s Evaluation Committee (the “Committee”) for this RFQ met on July 28, 2014, and decided that before negotiations commence on August 14, and 20 – 22, that the Committee should meet to discuss negotiation strategies. The meeting will be held 2:00 p.m., August 12, 2014 at District headquarters, 4049 Reid Street, Palatka, Florida 32177 (C.R.136a). Staff will meet to discuss negotiation strategies for the upcoming negotiation meetings with the short-listed consultants and contractors for the Lake Apopka Dredging and Dewatering Project.
